
9 October 2000

Extraordinary General Meeting in
HiQ International AB (publ) to be held
on 25 October 2000

The board of directors of HiQ has decided to call an EGM for Wednesday 25 October
2000 at 5 p.m. at the company’s premises at Sveavägen 17, (17th floor) in Stockholm.

At the meeting the board will issue a proposal regarding a selective new share issue
of 167,408 shares in HiQ International. It is suggested that the payment for
subscribed shares be made by offsetting the claim attributable to an additional
purchase price in connection with HiQ International’s acquisition of Wise Network
ApS. The subscription price is SEK 78.65 per share, which is equivalent to the
average latest price paid for the company’s share during the period 18-29 September
2000.

HiQ International AB (publ)
The Board of Directors

Please address any questions to:
Lars Stugemo, CEO HiQ International, tel: +46 8 588 90 000

HiQ is an IT and management consultancy focusing on high-tech solutions within telecoms, the mobile Internet
and simulation technology. Formed in 1992, the company is now a leader in these fields and the Nordic region is
its domestic market. The Group’s turnover in 1999 was SEK 223 million and it employs 365 people in Sweden,
Norway, Denmark and Finland. HiQ is listed on the OM Stockholm Stock Exchange. For more information, please
visit our web site at www.hiq.se


